

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We understand your concerns regarding your child's access to the internet at school. Please be aware that by opting out of internet access, your child may not be able to utilize essential learning tools and resources necessary for their education. These may include:

- Access to Canvas, our learning management system, which facilitates assignments, assessments, grades, and communication between teachers and students.
- Digital textbooks and other curriculum products are integral to classroom learning.
- Participation in online activities and research that enhance classroom discussions and assignments.
- Online assessment and progress monitoring tools

Additionally, please note that our school's internet access is carefully monitored and protected to prevent access to generally harmful or inappropriate content.

You can work with your child's teacher(s) on alternatives to the essential learning tools not accessible to your child to avoid or mitigate negative impacts on their education, which may result in different classroom experiences for your child.

We strongly encourage you to consider the impact of opting out on your child's educational experience. Should you choose to proceed with this request, please complete the form below and return it to the school office.

School Name:
Student Name:
Student ID:
I understand that opting my student out of internet access at school may limit their access to essential curriculum tools and online learning resources. I also understand I will need to submit a new internet access opt-out form every school year.
Parent/Guardian Name:
Parent/Guardian Signature:
Date: